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15 February 2022 

 

Dr. Jerome Cranston 

Dean, Faculty of Education 

 

Re: 5 Year Follow-up with CCAM 

 

Dear Dr. Cranston, 

 

Thank you for meeting with CCAM on 1 February 2022 to discuss the Faculty of Education’s 

implementation of the Academic Unit review team’s recommendations and future plans.  We 

appreciate and acknowledge how the Faculty addressed the reviewers’ recommendations and 

recognize the very good work accomplished to date as a result of the Academic Unit Review 

process.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

      
Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost    Christina Winter, Chair 

and Vice-President (Academic)   Council Committee on Academic Mission 

        

cc:  Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic) 

 

 


